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May 25, 1979

Director J.3, n j., _ _ .. : REG.
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards CCP.r.SitCH

USS M A|t. SECTiGNU. S. Nuclear RegulatoIf Cccmissicn
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. W. T. C:cw, Section Leader
Uranium Fuel Fabrication Section
Fuel Pmcessing & Fabricaticn Branch
Division of Fuel Cf*cle & Material Safety

Dear Sir:

References: (1) NRC License SNM-1097, Docket "-70-1113
(2) Letter, A. L. Kaplan to W. T. Crcw, 5/24/79

With reference to my letter of 5/24/79, the followinfr is the n M itional information
which ycu requested conceming cur intended transfer of liquid hydrogen fluoride
solution to Conservation rhmical Ccnpany.

Brush WellInan Occrany (Cbnservaticn Chemical Cccpany's custccer) uses anrrnium
bifluoride to extract beryllium netal fmm ore. The hydrogen fluoride solution
will be used to replenish this anmonium bifluoride. The liquid hydrogen fluoride
will not be diluted significantly before or during use.

The waste streams containing these materials are directed to storage basins. 'Ihe
handling of these waste stmams has been approved by the EPA from a chemical
standpoint.

No "masting" or cther processes are utilized in the production of the teryllium
metal thus precluding the evolving of a gasecus effluent.

We intend to transfer the liquid hydmgen fluoride soluticn from cu plant site to
Ccnservatica Chunical Cccpany as scen as pcssible. If you have fun her ccncerns
relative to cur intended transfer of this soluticn, please contact me.

Very tnly ycu s,

GEiERAL ELECTRIC CDMPA'iY

/

=

Krthur L. Kaplan, Manager hpw p {. g 3 4k
Licensing & Cccrliance Audit 311. l.u- p!.171} I
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